
 
From: Gonda Gebhardt 

Sent: 5/5/2009 (星期二) 9:07 

To: Lin Lin 

Cc: Stephen Burwood; Lara Atkins 

Subject: International Student Recognition CeremonyDear Lin Lin, 
  
Thank you for coming to the international student recognition ceremony on Friday afternoon. I know 
that the students really appreciate the support they receive from our faculty, staff, and administrators 
and events such as these give us all an opportunity to underscore our support. 
  
Although we say good-bye to a fairly large group of students this May, it is truly a bittersweet farewell. 
We have a great group of students and I have no doubt a large majority will go on to accomplish 
greatness in their future. 
  
I look  forward to your continued support as we welcome another large group of new international 
students this fall! 
  
Thanks again, 
  

Gonda Gebhardt 

International Student Advisor/ Study Abroad Advisor 
James M. Clark Center for International Education 
SUNY Cortland 
B-16 Miller PO Box 2000 
Cortland, NY 13045 
(607) 753-2209 office 
(607) 753-5989 fax 
www.cortland.edu 
 


